
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 16th June 2022 

 

During May the number of sessions run by the group was a lot below average, due to a 

combination of holidays, health issues and personal commitments of operators.  

We ran 15 sessions during the month, totalling 7.5 hours, those sessions recorded 49 speeding 

vehicles from 1675 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 47mph, two vehicles 

were recorded for the second time this year. 

One vehicle failed the DVLA check due to an accidental input of wrong colour. 

One of the sessions was Police supported by the attendance of PCSO 41185. 

Two sessions did not record any speeding vehicles, but one session recorded 11 speeding 

from 96 passing vehicles (11.46%). 

Two further sessions had to be cancelled, one because of rain, one because an operator was 

unexpectedly not available. 

Sessions will be very low during June, just seven sessions planned, due to holidays, health 

issues and personal commitments of operators, we hope to run more sessions in July and 

August. 

The full summary of Etchingham sessions for previous months and the Sussex groups 

overview can be viewed on the Parish Council website. 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 


